			REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS	

		FOR DEPOSIT OF PUBLIC MONEYS

The Seneca County Commissioners are soliciting proposals for Deposit of Public Moneys that would begin July 30, 2021 for a period of four years ending July 30, 2025.

Said proposals would state a limit of funds that Depository would allow and at what interest rate.  In addition, all applicable fees that would be assessed to the county would be a part of the RFP.

Depository further agrees as part of the qualifications to satisfy this RFP that they are currently or will as a result of being the successful Depositor enroll in the Ohio Pooled Collateral System to insure adequate collateral to cover the County’s Deposits.  The Treasurer has submitted the figure of Fifty Million Dollars as the estimate of the aggregate amount of public monies that might be available for deposit of active monies at any one time during the next four year period.

Forms may be picked up at the Board of Commissioners’ office located at 111 Madison Street, Tiffin, Ohio 44883. Or on their website www.senecacountyohio.gov. If you have any questions, please contact Paul Harrison 419-447-1584 or pharrison@senecacountyohio.gov. Proposals are due July 8, 2021 at 10:30 am at the Commissioners’ office.
